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Welcome to Universal Pre-Kindergarten! 
 

 
Your child will need the following supplies in September and throughout the  
2019 - 2020 school year: 

 

● 1 backpack without wheels (large enough to hold a full size folder) 
● 1 plastic folder with 2 pockets along the bottom 
● 1 bag of uncooked rice, beans, or corn 
● 1 4-pack of Play-Doh 
● 1 package of uncoated paper plates - (just morning UPK) 
● 1 container of Clorox wipes - (just afternoon UPK) 

 
 

Thank you for your help.  We look forward to a rewarding and successful school year. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the office at 674-7336. 
 

Thank you! 
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